
EARLY VOTING  

 

Dearborn County will have satellite early voting sites open.  

Aurora Fire House, Saturday, October 26th & November 2nd 9:00 a.m. -4:00 p.m.  

 

Dearborn Hills Church, Saturday, October 26th & November 2nd 9:00 a.m. -4:00 p.m. 

 

In addition, Early, in-person, voting on the second floor of the Dearborn County 

Administration Building will be daily, Tuesday October 8th thru Friday November 1st 9:00 

a.m. until 4:00 p.m. Also Saturday October 26th and November 2nd from 9:00 a.m. until 4:00 

p.m. and Monday November 4th 9:00 a.m. until noon. 

See a list of all candidates on the County Website at www.dearborncounty.org 

Register, check your status, apply to vote by mail or travel board all at www.indianavoters.in.gov 

Or in our office.  For information you may call Wendy Beatty or Pam Barbieri at 812-537-8867. You may 

also e-mail: 

wbeatty@dearborncounty.in.gov or pbarbieri@dearborncounty.in.gov  
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